Notice from Office

The past three years witnesses the growing-up of FWLS. Thanks to all the mem-
bers of Editorial Board and authors, FWLS has been included in MLA International
Bibliography database , Annual Bibliography of English Language and Literature data-
base, and will be included in EBSCO% library. We expect all the articles published
in FWLS will be available on EBSCO s database called LITERARY REFERENCE
CENTER PLUS in early 2012.

FWLS website ( http ://www. fwls. org/) can be available now, which provides a
new way for readers to know its past and the latest contents and for authors to down-
load the digital issue including his or her articles. In the coming future it will facili-
tate more functions and from then on communications between readers and editors,
submission and subscription can be done through this website.

FWLS is still advancing its way to full success and appreciates supports and con-
cerns from all circles though it has made some progress. More contributions in area of
literature including literary theory, cultural studies, particularly articles which engage
in those literatures written in Non-English languages are warmly welcome.

On the occasion of Christmas and New Year FWLS conveys its best wishes to all
the readers, authors and Editorial Board members. Merry Christmas and Happy New

year!





